
 

Adams County Fair was held the week of July 

9th and ran through July 15th. A lot of prepa-

ration went into our fair week. Members that 

raised livestock projects have been busy all 

year just to lead up to this week. For many 

people, fair week is the highlight of their 

year; it’s what everything leads up to. This is 

the week when you find out if all of your hard 

work has paid off, or if you fell short. Fair 

week is always bustling with activity, exhibi-

tors taking care of their livestock, Junior Fair 

Board members running around trying to fix problems, advisors 

helping in anyway possible, and the people of the public always 

come out to support the youth of the county. This year we had five 

members on the Adams County Junior Fair Board. These members 

include; Jordan Crum, Joseph Crum, Kamden Crum, Carlie Clux-

ton, and Whitney Bauman. They all worked very hard throughout 

the week working shows and in the Junior Fair Board office to 

make sure the fair was a success. The Adams County Fair provides 

our FFA chapter with many different opportunities, and is a way 

for our members to interact with other farmers.  

 

                                                                                                               

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Peebles FFA Chapter 

members donated their 

time this summer to 

helping local families 

with odd and end jobs 

that they were unable to 

do.  Members worked 

diligently to get jobs 

done such as weeding 

gardens and clearing out ponds. They enjoyed their time spent 

visiting and were glad they could be of service to our community 

members. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Peebles FFA Chapter members 

traveled to the Ohio State Fair on 

July 27, 2017 to volunteer their 

time to work the pork producer’s 

booth. The members and volun-

teers spent the morning enjoying 

the fair and the evening working the booth. We partner with the 

Pork Producers each year to create a working relationship with the 

organization. We work for them and they donate items for us to use 

during our 3rd Grade Ag Day Program and give us $100 for our 

volunteer work. While working, the booth members met many new 

people and got to explore “The Taste of Ohio’s” booths such as: 

Dairy, Pork, Chicken, Beef, and Lamb. While working at the Pork 

Booth, members kept food items filled, put meals together, and 

served refreshments to the customers. All together this was a great 

learning experience for our chapter members and members can’t 

wait to go back next year! 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


